

Amber and David

Sending Church

Liberty Baptist 1410 Valley Hill Rd. Stockbridge, GA 30281 (770) 474-1247 Pastor Glenn Anderson

Home Address

David and Amber Rasnake
414 Saint Ives Crossing
Stockbridge, GA 30281
(404) 451-2602
E-Mail:
davidrasnake@mwbm.org

Mission Board

Macedonia World Baptist Missions, Inc. P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30517 Office: (706) 654-2818



The Rasnake Family

Missionaries to California

October - December 2009 Prayer Letter

Dear Pastor, Church, and Co-Laborers:

Happy New Year!!! It is amazing to look back on 2009 and see how much God has blessed us. It has been a year of excitement, adjustment, and many hours on the road. We have picked up several new supporters and have had to learn how to travel with an infant. It has been a wonderful year and we expect 2010 will be even greater.



We were excited to spend October and November in several churches in North Carolina. We had wonderful meetings and were able to book more meetings for 2010. The last two weeks of November we were able to travel back out to California and spend time working at Merced Baptist Church. It was great to be able to better develop relationships with the people and experience first hand the challenges, opportunities, and blessings that lay ahead. I was able to lead the song service, work in the children's class, preach, and conduct a youth activity after church. I was able to sit in on

discipleship classes and went on visitation. While on visitation the Lord reminded me how active other religions are at indoctrinating their people. The thing that is sad is that it ends in destruction and death if they have not received Jesus Christ as their personal Savior. God made very clear how great the need is to reach people in this area of California and just how few Biblical churches there are.

We are excited about the future in 2010 and the many miles that we will be traveling. We will be in Alabama, Georgia, North Carolina, Kansas, and many other states across the mid-west and the east. We still have more opportunities in our schedule to share our burden and need your prayers that we might fill up these dates. If you have any contact information for churches that we might be able to visit please e-mail that to me at davidrasnake@mwbm.org.

Please continue to pray for safety as we travel. Pray that we will remain healthy as we travel and that we will be able to schedule more meetings for 2010. As always, pray that God will provide the support needed for us to get to California. Thank you again for all of the sacrifices that you make through prayer and financial support.

Reaching California,

David Rasnake